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15th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: Grandparent’s Visit  
 
As part of our history unit, we are looking what school and life has been like for our 
grandparents. To support this learning Year 1 are inviting the children’s grandparents into 
school for a game of Dominos on Monday 11th October at 2:15pm.  
 
We kindly ask that you pass on this invitation. The activity will take place in the Y1 classroom. 
Grandparent's will be able to gain direct entry to the classroom through the KS1 playground. 
 
We thank you for your support and looking forward to seeing everyone soon.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss French and Mrs Brown  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


